
MONDAY MESSENGER 

March 20, 2017 

Upcoming Events: 

  Wednesday, March 29:   

Report cards emailed home 

 Thursday, March 30:      

Science Fair at WPS, 6-7 pm  

 Friday, March 31:            

Last day of school before 

Spring Break begins 

 Saturday, April 1:             

Red Cross Walkathon 

 Monday, April 17:       

School resumes 

 

Concert Pianist Visits Whispering Palms 
Classical pianist, Roman Rudnytsky, met with our 
students last Tuesday.   He answered questions about 
his playing and his background in music.  We learned 
that he memorizes the music he plays, which means he 
can play hours’ worth of music at will.  He played 
musical pieces by Schumann and Haydn for the entire 
school, which gathered in the middle school room.  He 
also played an American selection from the mid-1800s, 
which showed his flexibility.  He will be featured at a 
free public concert this Friday, March 24, at the 
American Memorial Park inside theater.  The 
performance will begin at 7 pm.  For more pictures of 
the school presentation, check out our website under 
the SCHOOL LIFE tab:  

http://www.saipanprivateschool.com/   

Whispering Palms School 

P.O. Box 10000 PMB 121 

Saipan, MP. 96950 USA 

Telephone: (670) 323-7451 

Email: whisperingpalmsofsaipan@gmail.com 

Website: http://www.saipanprivateschool.com/   

St. Patrick’s Day  
It is traditional to wear 
something green on St. 
Patrick’s Day, and the 
students came to school 
prepared on Friday.  Ms. 
Nadia worked with our 
students last Thursday 
focusing on traditional 
themes.  In our K4/K5 
class, the students 
learned the order of the 
colors of the rainbow 
and made one that led 
to a pot of gold. 

Red Cross Annual 

Walkathon:  April 1 

The money raised by the 
annual Red Cross Walkathon 
is used locally to support the 
Red Cross disaster program 
which includes preparedness, 
response and recovery.  This 
year’s walkathon is scheduled 
for April 1, and students will 
be given fliers  tomorrow to 
start collecting  pledges.  The 
Red Cross does not receive 
any local government 
financial assistance, so we 
have an opportunity to help.  
For the ninth year in a row, 
let’s make a difference in our 
community by supporting the 
efforts of the Red Cross 
Walkathon.  This is an event 
that focuses on people 
helping people. 


